

May 3, 2021

Dear Parents/Guardians,

We are very excited for our upcoming hybrid opening. In order to ensure classrooms, teachers, and student rosters are prepared, we will need to place any change requests initiated after May 4, 2021 at 12:00 p.m. on a waitlist. This will allow families, the school, and teachers to plan accordingly.

Unfortunately, we will not be able to consider any more changes until May 17, 2021. We thank you for your understanding and patience as we finalize all the details for bringing our wonderful students back to school!

Sincerely,

Sharmila Kraft, Ed.D.

Sharmile Kruft

Assistant Superintendent of Educational Services